
June2,2009

To Whom It May Concern:

I want to express my great appreciation for the incredible services that Kitty Stockton provided

for us in our move to North Carolina. We first contacted Kitty about 3 years before we were

actually ready to move. We wanted to "scope out" Chapel Hill, and we got her name from a

third party. She set aside an entire day to show us the town and various communities, knowing

that we were far from the actual house-hunting stage. We continued to be in touch with her, and

even did another tour of town and new developments, again prior to the actual house hunt. Kitty
sent us literature, provided all kinds of information on shopping, restaurants,lifestyles, and more.

And we continued to be in touch.

When we finally sold our house and were ready for the "real thing," Kitty set up an incredibly

organized list of showings, based on all our conversations of what we wanted and where our

priorities were. We found our house very quickly, because all the houses we saw were in our

"tatget" with regard to features and pricing.

Kitty was our advocate with the builderiseller and took care of so many details when we were

back up in Chicago trying to pack up our house and get moved.

Our stress level was greatly reduced because Kitty handled so many of the details that come up

with buying & selling a house, moving, etc. I can't say enough to recommend her to anyone

who is thinking of moving to this area. A realtor can make or break an experience like that, and

having someone who made it a pleasant time was wonderful!

Sincerely,

Wendv Rosenstock &.Iohn Canselosi


